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11.19 FOOD SERVICE CONTRACT ADDENDUM – LETTER OF AGREEMENT 

 

The Board of Education approved the Food Service contract with Sodexo in April 2019 

for Fiscal Year 2020. The contract allows for a yearly $200,000 guarantee return of 

funds. However, due to many years of untimely payments to Sodexo, the District has 

incurred over $240,000 in late fees. Sodexo has agreed to forgive the late fees in 

exchange for the District to forgo the $200,000 guarantee. 

 

The letter of agreement was negotiated by and prepared by Thrun Law Firm. 

 

On the basis of the preceding information, the following resolution is proposed. 

 

 

Be it Resolved, That  

 

 

The Flint Board of Education  

 

Approves the Letter of Agreement with Sodexo Magic 

Corporation. 

 

 

 

 

I hereby certify that this is a true copy of the Resolution acted upon and adopted by the 

Board of Education of the School District of the City of Flint at its Regular Meeting held 

on the 15th day of April 2020 and that said Resolution is in full force and effect as of the 

date hereof. 

 

             

      Betty Ramsdell, Secretary 

      Flint Board of Education 
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